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Japanese Government Scholarship Awardees Expressed their Wishes to Japan  

 
Many Sudanese alumni of “Japanese Government Scholarship” gathered at the Japanese 

Ambassador’s residence to celebrate their reunion on March 19th, and 4 newly-selected Sudanese 
postgraduates, who are leaving for Japan this April as scholarship recipients, expressed their wishes 
to Japan with their seniors. The annual reunion was hosted by H.E. Mr. Ryoichi Horie, the Ambassador 
of Japan to Sudan, and attended by Dr. Ismail Hussein Fadoul, Lecturer, Institute of Afro-Asian Studies, 
University of Khartoum (completed his doctorate in Politics in Japan in 1990s) and Dr. Imad Aldeen 
Ahmed Ali Babikir, Associate Professor, Forestry Research Cooperation (completed his doctorate in 
Agriculture in Japan in 1990s)   and the other members of Japanese University Fellow Association in 
Sudan (JUFAS).  
 

Japanese Government Scholarship 2014 Awardees for 2014 

( Postgraduates )  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Yasin Mohamed 
Ibrahim Idris 
Architecture 
 
from University of Khartoum 
to University of Tokyo 
 

Ms. Sara Mohammed 
Ali Ahmed 
Space Engineering 
 
from University of Khartoum 
to University of Tokyo 

 

Dr. Mubarak Osman 
Mahgoub Suliman 
Dentistry 
 
from National Ribat Univ. 
to University of Osaka 

 

Ms. Niematallah 
Elfatih Ahmed Elamin 
Business Administration 
 
from University of Khartoum 
to University of Osaka

Ambassador HORIE said, “Sudan and Japan have deepened the academic exchange for more 
than four decades through Japanese Government Scholarship Program, and all previous Sudanese 
scholarship awardees have been playing their role as builders of cultural bridge between Sudan and 
Japan. I hope new Sudanese researchers will also enjoy their research and life in Japan”. 
 

The Government of Japan has been offering scholarship to Sudanese since 1970s. More than 
one hundred Sudanese alumni, who enjoyed rich research environment in Japan, have returned to 
Sudan and contributed in a variety of fields of Sudanese society; engineering, agriculture, social 
science, medical services, etc.  

 
Application for Japanese Government Scholarship 2015 will be open in late-April. Detailed 

information will be announced on the Embassy’s website;  

http://www.sdn.emb-japan.go.jp/


http://www.sdn.emb-japan.go.jp/scholarship_program.html 
 
 

Group Photo 

 
Ambassador Horie (center), Attendees from the Alumni and the New Awardees 

 


